
Rebecca Long-Bailey response to the
RAA announcement on Tata Steel

Rebecca
Long-Bailey MP, Labour’s Shadow Secretary of State for Business, Energy and
Industrial Strategy,
responding to the RAA announcement on Tata Steel, said:

“This
is a welcome announcement which finally puts an end to the months of
uncertainty that tens of thousands of steelworkers have faced.

“Trade
unions representing steel workers have worked tirelessly to secure workers’
futures and protect Britain’s steel industry, which people and communities
across the UK rely on. The company must ensure they continue to engage with
unions so their members get the support and guidance they need.

“Labour
has stood up for steelworkers and fought to save our steel industry. Now it
is
vital that Tata Steel, supported by the Government, follows through with
their
commitment to invest in their whole steel business to protect jobs and secure
the long-term future of UK steelmaking.”
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